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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have had a good week, please see the latest news and information for the school. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home learning is available here.This is always accessible through the school website at any time. 

 

 

Explorer Dome - upcoming visit for all children. In order for the Explorer dome to visit, we are 

asking for a contribution of £4 per child. An email was sent out last Monday regarding all the 

relevant information. Payment can be made via Eduspot/SchoolMoney by Monday 22nd January. A big 

thank you to the PTA, who have contributed 50% towards this experience to support all children to 

attend. - You can find out more about the explorer dome here. 

 

Sports Club Volunteer 

Through discussion with the parent forum, we are interested to know if there 

are any volunteers who would like to run an after-school sports club. They 

would need to have appropriate experience/qualifications and would need a 

DBS check completing for our school setting. Could anyone interested please 

contact the school using the families email address families@langtree-

school.org to arrange a conversation. 
 

Car Parking 

Please can we remind you that if you are using the Parish Hall car park to drop off/pick up your 

child/ren, please drive in and out slowly and cautiously. In addition, please be mindful of where you 

are parking. The disabled access places are needed by some so please do not use these if you do not 

need them. It is also much safer for all if there are no cars alongside the path next to the hall. This 

blocks vision for drivers and pedestrians. It is much safer for all if the spaces in the main car parking 

area are used. Many thanks for your help in keeping the children safe. 
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Coats 

Several children have been wearing 'Dry Robes' or similar to school. We 

understand that in this cold weather these are a warm option. However, from next 

week, please can the children be back in their usual warm coats as they are taking 

up a lot of space.  

 

Workshops 

Please see the below Autism online workshops should they be of interest to you. 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 


